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Staff List   

Golf  & Pro Shop                               
Scott Olliges  Golf Pro                         
Board Rep:  Kathy Ceruti 

Golf Course -Maintenance                 
Board Rep: John Thomas 

Pool & Tennis                        
Staff: Scott Olliges             

Board Rep:  Kathy Ceruti 

Food & Beverage         
Board Rep: John Thomas 

 Business Office            
Staff: Lisa LaRue                  
&  Karen Rowland                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

Board Rep: Julie Nelson 

Pro Shop 
Mon - Sun 

 7:00a.m. ï 5:00 p.m. 
First Tee Time 8:00a.m. 

 
Restaurant  

MondayðSaturday 
Noonð10:00pm 

 
Fitness Center 
MondayðSaturday  
7:00 a.m. ï  9:00pm 

Sunday  7:00amð5:00pm 
 

Pool Hours 
Closed for the Season 

 
Tennis 

Sunday-Saturday  
7:00 a.m. ï 10 p.m. 

 
Office 

MondayðThursday         
9:00a.m.ð3:00p.m. 
Fridays 9:00a.m.ðnoon 

TIMBERLAKE COUNTRY CLUB 

 

 

 

March at Timberlake: 

2nd         Mahjong 1:00pm   

                Women with Wine 1:00pm  

5th          Member Monday @  PM   

6th          Pinochle 4:00pm  

7th          Book Club 1:00pm  

               Wine & Dine @ PM                              

9th          Mahjong 1:00pm  

11th        TCC Annual Meeting 4:00pm 

 12th       Member Monday @  PM 

13th        Board Meeting 5:30pm 

14th        Trivia 6:30pm 

               Wine & Dine @ PM   

16th        Mahjong  1:00pm 

17th        Shamrock Open Fundraiser 

               St. Pattyôs Day @ PM 

19th        Members Monday  @ PM              

20th        Pinochle  4:00pm        

21st         Ladies Handicap Match Play         

               Wine & Dine @ PM          

23rd        Mahjong  1:00pm 

24th        Opening Scramble 10:00am 

26th        Member Monday @ PM 

 28th        Battle of the Dam Golf 

                Wine & Dine   @ PM 

30th         Mahjong 1:00pm 

Dear Members, 
 
As plans move forward to select a repair method for our 
deck, it is a good time to do further fund raising for this 
project.  Our club and the Purple Martin restaurant have 
teamed together to sponsor an event for St Patrickôs 
Day, Saturday, March 17.  There will be a golf tourna-
ment and food opportunities where part of the revenue 
from each will be contributed to the deck repair 
fund.  It will be a great time to celebrate the holiday 
with family and friends at the same time you help move 
our essential project funding forward. 
 
For interested golfers, the day will begin with golf in 
the afternoon.  Tee times will be assigned between 12 
and 2 PM for all groups.  Guests of Timberlake are  
welcome and encouraged on your teams.  Normal rates 
will apply to members and guests, but a portion of 
guestôs green fees will go to the deck funding as well as 
money raised by selling mulligans, string, etc.é to all 
participants.   Beverage carts will be on the course to 
help with the mighty thirsts generated.  Please sign up 
in the Pro shop by March 9 for the golf. 
 
After the tournament, an Irish dinner is included for the 
golfers.  At the same time, the same Irish fare is      
available to all visiting the restaurant that evening.  A 
portion of the food intake will go to the deck project as 
well.  For those in your group who just canôt go Irish, 
the regular menu is available but not part of the fund 
raising. 
 
Hole sponsorships are also encouraged to raise        
additional funds.  Please consider contributing $100 to 
sponsor a hole.  To allow time to make the signs, it 
would be good to know about your sponsorship by the 
15th, but, of course, no contributions will be turned 
down on the day of. Members fee for the tournament is 
$35 and non-members $50 
  
So, plan on coming out to the club on March 17 to have 
some fun and advance the deck repair project. 
  
Please sign up for golf today, mark your calendars for 
dinner and see you at this St. Pattyôs Day fun and fund 
event!  
 
 
Scott MacFarland, President TCC 
 
 
If just coming for dinner, please make a reservation 
soon!    



 Golf Shop Hours of Operation 

Monday ï Sunday:  7:00 AM to 5:00 PM 

Nine and Dine will resume on Friday, April 
13th at 5:00pm. Come and play nine holes of 
Captains Choice and enjoy dinner at the    
Purple Martin after play. 

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT/SAFETY   CONCERN FOR MEMBERS  

Timberlake Country Club asks you remain mindful of the following:  
 

  1.  Personal golf carts may NOT be driven on the course or cart paths. 
 

 2.  Cart paths may NOT be used as a  walking/exercise trail or for walking 
pets (chemicals are frequently applied and golfers are not always accurate when they 

hit a ball) serious injury could result.  
 

3.  Bicycles, skateboards, etc. are NOT allowed on the golf course, cart paths, or the 
country club parking lot. 

 
 Thanking you in advance for your  cooperation in this important matter.  

 

March Golf Newsletter 

Upcoming Golf Events 

3/17 Shamrock Open 

3/22-TLGA Golf/Mtg. 

3/24- Opening Day Scramble 

4/1- Match Play begins 

TCC Tournament Package 

$100 for Entry to 5 TCC Golf events 
(Includes meal with each) 

Opening Day, Modified Alternate shot, 
Red, White & Blue, 4 Club, Santa Open. 

Please sign up in the Pro Shop. 

 

Timberlake Golf Event Calendar 

March 24: Opening Day Scramble 

April 1: Match Play Begins 

May 12: Modified Alternate Shot 

June 8-10: Member/Guest 

July 7: Red, White & Blue 

August 4-5: Member/Member 

September 15-16: Club Championship 

October 20-21: Silver Club 

November 10: Four Club 

December 15: Santa Open 

 

Golf Shop Hours of Operation 

Monday ï Sunday:  7:00 AM to 5:00 PM 

 

 

                   Central State Seniors 

The Central State Seniors tournament for  February was 

played at The Patriot Golf Club at Grand Harbor in 

Ninety-Six, SC. Jon Pierce, Carl Derrick and Lynn 

Beasley were all winners in their flights. 

The next monthly Senior Tournament will be played at 

Mid-Carolina Country Club on the Tuesday, March the 

27th in Prosperity, SC. Sign-up sheet for the event is 

located in the Pro Shop. 
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 Timberlake Ladies Golf  Association 
 

ñFore the Birdies and Beesò                                               

Invitational Golf  Tournament 

We would greatly appreciate any donations and hole spon-

sors. Our main fund raiser is for the Chapin Girls Golf. Any 

personal or business  donations will be raffled off. We expect 

a big  turnout for the tourney celebrating our                       

30th Anniversary. 

Please contact either Theresa Grabiner at 
tyme2tee@sc.rr.com, or Jaime Bohnke at 

jm.bohnke@gmail.com. 
Thank you always for your support. 

Ladies of Timberlake Country Club 

The Timberlake Ladies Golf Association (TLGA) is having a team         
9-hole putting contest On Thursday, March 22 at 10:00 am. And would 
like to invite you, as well as existing, TLGA members to participate. 

The team event will allow you to socialize with existing TLGA members as 
you walk the front 9 holes.  Those not wishing to walk but want to           
participate may charge a cart from the pro shop. Upon reaching the green, 
each team member will putt from the designated spot.  The team captain will record the score for the team.  A limited menu lunch             
will follow the game in the back dining room.  Lunch orders will be taken before the putting contest begins. 

If you would like to participate, or have any questions, please email Pat Rhodes at rhobak@earthlink.net by Monday, March 19. 

The TLGA hopes that ópotentialô members of our organization will come join us for the fun!! 

Attention All Pickleball Players:  

The Pickleball court has been reserved for every  Sunday 
afternoon from 1:00 to 3:00. Anyone  interested in playing 
on Sundays should notify the Pro Shop. The staff will keep 

a list each week of those who have signed up.  

New to the game? More than likely there will be someone 
there on Sunday who can teach you.  Watching a YouTube 
video prior to playing for the first time is also a good way to 

learn about the game. 

The Pickleball net and equipment are not just limited for 
use on Sundays. Feel free to come and play anytime, but 
please make a reservation for the court in advance through 

the Pro Shop.   

A red canvas bag contains four paddles and balls and a 
black nylon bag contains the net. Both bags are located on 
the work bench in the cart barn. The net stand is along the 

fence in the tennis court area.  

Please contact Kathy Ceruti at                                

kceruti@aol.com with any questions 

mailto:tyme2tee@sc.rr.com
mailto:jm.bohnke@gmail.com
mailto:rhobak@earthlink.net
mailto:kceruti@aol.com


                                      Social Events 

Interested in putting an article in our 
monthly newsletter?  Please send your 
edited copy to watkinsdream2@gmail.com 
by the 25th of the month.  Thank you. 

The Timberlake Ladies Book Club will gather at 
1pm on March 7th to discuss ñThe Girl in Cabin 
10ò by Ruth Ware.  Brenda Blanton will be leading our          
discussion.  ñA Piece of the Worldò by Christina Baker 
Kline is our book selection for April.  Newcomers are      
always welcome  Questions?   Contact Jeanine Matula at 
727-7368 or jc.matula@gmail.com. 

Additional information is posted on our Website 
www.Timberlakecountryclub.com  

Timberlake Members              
Pinochle Club 

First and Third         
Tuesdays at 4:00p.m. 

Mahjong 

Every Friday 1:00pm 
in the Dining Room 

Sign up for all events in the lounge.  Just a reminder ï Club policy for  

cancellation is 48 hours prior to an event.  If you sign up for an event and 

cancel within 48 hours of the event your member account will be charged. 

mailto:watkinsdream2@gmail.com
mailto:jc.matula@gmail.com
http://www.Timberlakecountryclub.com


                                      Social Events 

Interested in putting an article in our 
monthly newsletter?  Please send your 
edited copy to watkinsdream2@gmail.com 
by the 25th of the month.  Thank you. 

Additional information is posted on our Website 
www.Timberlakecountryclub.com  

Updates coming soon to our fitness 

room! Want to help? Let the office 

know you are interested!  Thanks. 

mailto:watkinsdream2@gmail.com
http://www.Timberlakecountryclub.com

